
  

File:   CFO/11/01/01 
 
Report 07.308 
 
 
 
Planning and Monitoring Subcommittee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 29 May 2007  
 
 
The Auditor’s Review of the Five Management Aspects 
 
Resolved  
 

That the Subcommittee tables a Supplementary Order Paper dated 29 May 2007 containing 
Report 07.308. 

 
Resolved  
 
That the Subcommittee: 
 
(1) Receives the report 

(2) Notes the content of the report. 

(3) Agrees with the Council not participating in the five management aspects review. 

Noted 

Officers were asked to write to the Auditor-General, expressing the Council’s 
disappointment with the Five Management Aspects system. 

 


